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27-80 Paddlers

Donna Phelan, President

C/O Sharon Russell

PO Box 8105

Port Saint Lucie, FL 34985-8105

Dear Donna:

Thank you for the donation of $100.00 given in memory of Sally Savarese. This
gift will purchase a Stingray Tile to read: In Memory of Sally Savarese by 27-80
Paddlers.

Florida Oceanographic’s mission is to inspire environmental stewardship of
Florida’s coastal ecosystems through education and research. Our goal is to
change the generational views of how we care for and preserve our unique
environments.

Your support also enables us to continue our advocacy work on behalf of the
public regarding the conditions of South Florida’s water issues and the Everglades
Restoration Plans. Conservation is the key to the stewardship of Florida’s ocean
and coastal resources.

Thank you again for your generous donation. Sally’s sister, Anne Piland has been
notified of your gift. If ever you have any questions or concerns, please feel free
to call me.

Sincerely,

Mark D."Perry
Executive Director

Please let this letter serve as your receipt for tax purposes. No goods or services
were received for this donation.
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